350 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Suite 900 Oakland, CA 94612-2016

t. 510.452.9261 f. 510.452.9266

www.saveSFbay.org

February 11, 2009

Ms. Laura E. Mason Program Officer Bill Graham Foundation 121 Steuart Street San Francisco, CA 94105

Dear Ms. Mason:

While Save The Bay is disappointed that the Watershed Education and Wetland Restoration Program was not selected for funding, we sincerely appreciate your efforts in reviewing our proposal. In the interest of improving our application, would it be possible to obtain the peer readers' comments and scoring sheets or a written explanation of where we were not fully persuasive?

If your schedule permits, I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss specific ways to strengthen our proposal for the next submission period. I will call you next week to set up a date and time that is mutually convenient. I look forward to talking with you.

Sincerely,

Mei Li Ooi

Associate Director of Development

how for

